
 
Jackson Parish Recreation District Board Meeting Minutes 

July 19, 2021 

Jonesboro, Louisiana 

 

The Jackson Parish Recreation District met in regular session on Monday, July 19, 2021 

at 6:00pm in the Dr. Charles H. Garrett Community Center, 182 Industrial Drive, 

Jonesboro, Louisiana. Members Present: Mr. Ricky Cash, Mr. Jeff Hairston, Mr. Brandon 

Lamkin, Mr. Sullivan Stevens and Mr. Chris Womack. Absent: Mr. Brent Barnett and 

Mr. Rodney Potts. Also present, Mr. Steven Gatlin. 

 

The Vice President, Mr. Cash, called the meeting to order. The invocation was given by 

Mr. Cash and Mr. Womack led the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Mr. Cash opened the floor for public comments. There were no public comments. 

 

Motion Womack seconded Mr. Lamkin to approve minutes (July). All in favor. Motion 

carried. 

 

Mr. Paul Riley, engineer, gave board update on the dirt work for the golf cart storage 

building and spillway at the golf course. 

 

Motion Mr. Womack seconded Mr. Sullivan to accept bid from T&S Brown Contractors, 

LLC for golf cart storage building dirt work in the amount of $29,000. All in favor. 

Motion carried. 

 

Motion Mr. Hairston seconded Mr. Womack to hire Riley Company to work up plans for 

replacing spillway as it presently is and plans for reconstructing with subsurface and also 

authorize to get prices. All in favor. Motion carried. 

 

Mr. Smith gave board update on some of the ongoing programs at the sports complex 

including archery/shooting range, all-star tournaments and high school baseball/softball. 

The 1st Annual Stephen Morgan Memorial Archery Shoot is scheduled for September 

18th. 

 

Ms. Rebecca Williams gave board update on the golf course including membership, 

banquet rentals and tournaments.  

 

Mr. Smith discussed problems with dogs on the golf course. He will pen a letter to all 

golfers which will include all golfers must check in before rounds and no dog’s policy. 

Anyone that does not follow the policy may lose golfing privilege.  

 

Mr. Gatlin and Mr. Riley gave the board an update on the land purchase at the golf 

course. The land survey is almost finished and a preliminary plat has been submitted to 

Weyerhaeuser and awaiting approval.  

 

Next board meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 16, 2021 at 6:00p.m. at the Jackson 

Parish Golf Course. 

 

Motion Mr. Hairston seconded Mr. Womack to adjourn meeting. All in favor. Motion 

carried. 


